

Camilla Jean-Baptiste
Project Manager
New Homes Development Team
Housing and Modernisation

Camilla.jean-baptiste@southwark.gov.uk

Tel: 0207 525 3740

Date: 20 May 2020

Ref: LBS/NHDT/EVELINE LOWE

Dear Resident.

Eveline Lowe Estate - New Homes Update

The council remain committed to work with residents on our programme during this period of uncertainty and will follow the advice issued by Central Government as to the precautionary measures and action to take to ensure that residents, staff, and partners are protected from the Covid-19 (Coronavirus) Therefore, we're adapting the way we consult for the foreseeable future to remove unnecessary social contact.

Our long term commitment to building 11,000 new council homes means that the programme for delivery of these homes must continue so that there are new homes that will continue to meet the increasing housing need in our borough.

To ensure you are kept up-to-date with what we are doing we have created an Eveline Lowe Estate Consultation Hub at www.southwark.gov.uk/evelineloweestateconsultation

which will be one of the ways in which we communicate with you.

We are also asking residents if they would like to be part of a project group for the new development. We are also hoping to develop at the nearby Charles Mackenzie Estate and create a group to cover both sites. If this is something you are interested in please email NHDTPhase5consultation@southwark.gov.uk with your name and address by 01/06/2020

On the Consultation Hub you will find a summary of the feedback we have received from you so far, suggestions for improving the estate and the next steps for the project.

Yours faithfully,

Cantilla Jean-Baptiste

Project Manager